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November 8, 2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Shannon Brennan 
Assistant Executive Director/Director of CTE 
Schuylkill Technology Center 
17 Maple Avenue 
Mar Lin, PA  17951 
 
Dear Ms. Brennan: 
 

I am pleased to inform you that the State Board of Career and Technical Education on 
November 8, 2023, renewed the accreditation of Schuylkill Technology Center for a five-year period, 
ending November 8, 2028.  The Board’s unanimous approval followed recommendations to grant re-
accreditation by the Department of Education and the Board’s Standing Committee on Career and 
Technical Education. 
 
 Please contact me at (717) 787-3787 with any questions.   
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Karen Molchanow 
       Executive Director 
 
cc:  Thomas Howell 
       Office of General Counsel 
 
       Dr. Carrie Rowe 
       Deputy Secretary, Elementary and Secondary Education 
    
       Mr. Judd Pittman 
       Director, Bureau of Career and Technical Education 
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